
From: Brian Cotter <bcotter@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 7:23 PM EDT 
To: Eric Dobson <edobson@naiopva.org> 
CC: Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us>; Kelly Rindfusz <krindfusz@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Bus Tour Sponsorship Agreement 

Eric – Connecting you with Christina and Kelly at AED.  They have a new process for sponsorships and need you to sign an

agreement with them.  Will leave it to the three of you to coordinate from here.  Thanks, Brian

 

Brian Cotter  |  Senior Vice President 

JBG Smith

4445 Willard Avenue, Suite 400 | Chevy Chase, MD 20815 

240.333.3752 direct | 202.841.9136 mobile 

bcotter@jbgsmith.com 

JBGSMITH.COM 
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